
Jonathon Watson Provides Insight on Labor and
Employment Law Related to COVID-19

Spencer Fane attorney Jon Watson was featured in an article for Law Week Colorado
 covering COVID-19 workplace safety and how the pandemic has impacted labor
and employment laws.

Titled “Pandemic Opened a Bevy of Labor and Employment Law Questions to Outlast
COVID,” the article examines how the pandemic has impacted employers and
recent developments concerning “new and ongoing public health-related legal
questions.”

Jon weighed in on the onset of the pandemic and how employers worked to adjust
to a dynamic situation to remain compliant with workplace safety guidance and
medical guidelines. “It felt like Groundhog Day, like deja-vu,” Jon explained in the
article. “Every day it’d be the same question but a different answer based on the
most recent guidance.”

To read the full article, please click here.
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